
 
 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                           

İstanbul, 04/07/2019 

  

General Letter: 1566         

 

TEFAS Team 

 

Subject:  About Trading of  Hedge Funds at Turkey Electronic Fund Trading Platform (TEFAS).  

 

Related Parties: Brokerage Houses 

    Banks 

    Participation Banks 

    Portfolio Management Companies 

 
Dear CEO, 

As it is known, by the Resolution of the Capital Markets Board (Board) dated 27.05.2019 and numbered 27/621, 

it has been announced that the application regarding the shares of hedge funds to be traded at TEFAS will start 

with the announcement by our Bank. 

 

In this context; pursuant to the precaution No. 217 to encourage the use of TEFAS by the domestic and foreign 

investors in the Annual Program of the Presidency of the Republic of 2019, the start date of the hedge funds in 

TEFAS has been determined as Monday, 09 December 2019.  Turkey Electronic Funds Trading Platform 

Implementing Principles will be announced later. 

 

Respectfully submitted for your kind information and further action. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 
                                                                                                                TAKASBANK  

                                                                                 ISTANBUL CLEARING AND CUSTODY BANK INC  

 

                                                                                         Emre KOÇBEY                     Gökhan ELİBOL  

                                                                                            DIRECTOR                           DEPUTY CEO  

                                                                                                                                        BOARD MEMBER 


